
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
May 10, 2023 

 

Dear Proud Elizabeth Public School Teacher, 

 

In schools throughout the United States, teachers have dedicated themselves to developing the 

next generation of our nation’s leaders. Through leading by example in being lifelong learners 

and making great sacrifices, educators are empowering students with the skills and knowledge 

they need to be successful in the classroom, in the workplace, and in their lives. 

 

As we celebrate Teacher Appreciation Week during May 8 through May 12, Elizabeth Public 

Schools joins school districts throughout the country in showing our gratitude to our teachers 

for the tireless work they perform each day to help their students achieve their dreams and 

become whoever they wish to be. 

 

The paths that our students have the choice to travel in pursuit of their goals are endless. No 

matter the postsecondary educational institution, trade school, branch of the armed forces, 

entrepreneurial endeavor, or profession that they choose, each of those paths begin with teachers 

who help provide the roadmap and the items they will need to reach their chosen destination. 

 

The greatest superpower each of our classroom heroes possesses is instilling the knowledge, 

strength, character, and confidence in our students to fulfill their potential and become the best 

possible versions of themselves. We are proud of you for the effort you give in taking on this 

awesome responsibility of ensuring our students grow and prosper both today, through their 

academic career at Elizabeth Public Schools, and throughout their lives. 

 

On behalf of the Elizabeth Board of Education and the Elizabeth Public Schools learning 

community, we offer our deepest appreciation for all you have done and continue to do to 

inspire our students to achieve excellence. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Iliana Chevres     Olga Hugelmeyer 

Board President     Superintendent of Schools  


